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DOWNTOWN SUFFOLK WELCOMES SECRET’Z CLOSET APPAREL & 

ACCESSORIES 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (April 19, 2024) Suffolk Economic Development has announced 

a ribbon-cutting ceremony for Secret’z Closet, scheduled for this Saturday, April 20, 

2024 at 12 p.m. The event will take place at 306 W. Washington St. Both press 

representatives and the general public are invited to attend. Suffolk Vice Mayor Lue 

Ward will be present for the ceremony.  

Secret’z Closet is a retail store specializing in clothing and accessories. For more 

information, owner Latisha Riddick can be contacted via email at rakiyar@yahoo.com 

or by phone at 757-407-4728.  
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